
Salaam Families, 
 
I wanted to quickly restate the math homework routine 
this year. With this page, I have attached all the Go Math 
chapter 1 workbook homework pages. If your child’s 
books aren’t in yet, I have made copies of the pages. As 
stated in our parent handbook, I will be sending home all 
the pages near the beginning of each chapter. You will 
know what lessons are being covered for the following 
week in math from our Friday newsletter. You can work 
with your child on these pages going along with our 
class curriculum, or you can have them do a few each 
day after a couple of lessons and they have absorbed 
how to complete the tasks, or you can save them for 
the end of the chapter right before our test for a 
review. Whichever way you choose, students do not 
need to bring back these math pages for me to check. 
However, if you want to send back a specific page for 
me to check and go over with them, please send that in. I 
will still be constantly reviewing and going over the 
concepts in class, even if students don’t show me the 
workbook pages. This does NOT mean they don’t have to 
do any pages. Please have them do it at a good pace. 
The main math homework is our math practice games. 
Last week, an odd and even game card went home in the 
homework folder pouch that is to be played with a deck 
of cards. This week another game will be attached. 
Check the homework log to see which games to review 
as time goes on. Whenever your child plays a math 
game, check it off on the homework log so that the 
check marks can count towards our weekly class total 
in order to earn class incentives.  
-Sr. Amna 
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